WELCOME BACH!

We are so happy to see you and invite you into our
new outdoor dining areal!

The health and safety of our guests and staff continues to be our
number one priority. Please help us keep this new space open and safe
for all by following all of these new guidelines:

-Do not enter if you have a fever, cough, or shortness of breath

-YOUR MASK MUST BE ON, properly secured over your nose and mouth, in
order for us to serve you.

-Keep a safe distance (6 feet) from those not in your party at all times.

-We will take your order and payment at the host kiosk BEFORE seating you.
See the posted menu or pull it up on your phone: thespinstersisters.com.

-Find a CLEAN TABLE to sit at.
Clean tables are marked with a GREEN SIGN. Do not move signs or furniture.

-KEEP YOUR MASK ON until you've received your food or drink, and put it back
on once you are finished or any time you need to get up from your seat.

-Our dining room staff will be around if you need anything. If you need
assistance mid-meal, simply put your mask on and we'll be right with you.

Your cooperation with this new protocol is crucial for us to remain open
to the public. We thank you deeply for your supporting us in this way.

Sincerely,

THE
SPINSTER
SISTERS



